STATE SERVICES COMMISSION
Te Komihana'0 Nga Tarl Kawanatanga

7 July 2014

Robert Latimer
By email: fyi-request-1765-f131b7be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Robert

SSC OIA 06/14/06: Transfer of Request
Thank you for your Official Information Act request sent by email dated 26 June 2014.
You have requested the following:

Whether the employment contracts of any of the employees of the Ministry of Social
Development contain a clause or clauses that, either directly or indirectly, base
performance evaluations and/or financial bonus payments on the amount that
New Zealand Superannuation payments are reduced by the direct deduction of overseas
pensions under section 70 of the Social Security Act 1964.

Information regarding employees of the Ministry of Social Development (the Ministry) is
managed internally by the Ministry. | am therefore transferring your request to the Ministry
under section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely
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Liz Sinclair
Deputy Commissioner

2 The Terrace

PO Box 329 Wellington 6140
New Zealand

Phone +64-4-495 6600

Fax +64-4-495 6686
WWW.Ssc.govt.nz




